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Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University.
Dear Sir Arthur.-

The annual meeting of the American 
Association of Dental Schools will be held

I have been invited toMarch 21st. to 24th.
discuss two papers on Oral Diagnosis, as per 
enclosed letter 
and the importance of attending both the 
International Association for Dental Research,as 
well as the school session, 
leave

inview of this invitation

I would ask for
of absence during that time.
In order that I might have the opinions 

of members of Faculty I have sent invitations, 
as per enclosed , for a meeting next Monday 
evening. There will be, in all probability, ten 
present, and it would be very pleasant indeed 
if you could see your way clear to have dinner 
with us from 6:30 to 8:p.m. and of course, if 
possible , to remain for the meeting.

Yours faithfully,

v_

Acting Dean.


